
Due to the restrictions that need to be followed according to 
COVID-19 recommendations, the following procedures will be 

in place for all Bangor home basketball games. 
 
 
*No spectators will be allowed in the facilities without their name listed 
on the entry sheet. 
 
*All spectators will be required to wear a mask at all times. 
 
*All spectators will be required to be seated on the bleachers opposite of 
the team benches.  Social distancing will be mandatory. Two spectators 
per “X” on the bleachers. 
 
*The visiting spectators will be seated on the east end of the gymnasium 
and home spectators to the west. 

 
*JV fans (2 per athlete) will be allowed in the building at 5:30 for a 5:45 
start. 
 
*No Varsity fans allowed during the JV game.  No JV fans during 
the varsity game. 
 
*At the conclusion of the JV game all fans will be cleared from the 
building so that we may sanitize. 
 
*No earlier than 7:00pm will the Varsity fans (2 per athlete) be allowed in 
the building. 
 
*Immediately after the Varsity game all fans will be cleared from the 
building. 
 

*All games will be broadcast on the Bangor school YouTube site. 


